* WOLF CREEK

NUCLEAR QPERATING CORPORATION

Robert C. Magan November 17, 1995

ET 95-0126

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D. C. 20555

Reference: Letter WM 95-0129, dated August 30, 1995, from N. S.
Carns, to USNRC

Subject: Docket No. 50-482: Clarification of Relief Request
I2R-15

Gentlemen:

This letter clarifies Relief Request I2R-15 which was submitted as part of the
Inservice Inspection Program. The Reference submitted the Inservice
Inspection Program for the second ten year interval. Relief Request I2R-15
concerns a request for relief from the requirements of ASME Section XI,
IWF-5000 for the visual examination of snubbers. The justification provided
in the relief request stated that the requirements of ASME Section XI,
IWF-5000 were redundant to the requirements of the snubber inspection program
reqiired by the Wolf Creek Generating Station Technical Specification.
However, License Amendment No. 89, which was issued on October 2, 1995,
relocated the technical specification requirements for a snubber inspection
program to the Updated Safety Analysis Report. The relocated snubber
inspection program continues to require the visual examinations of
safety-related snubbers as discussed in the relief request. Any potential
changes made to the snubber inspection program will be made in accordance with
the requirements of 10 CFR 50.59.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at
(316) 364-8831, extension 4553, or Mr. Richard D. Flannigan, at

extension 4500.
%‘;lly yours,

Robert C. Hagan
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¢e: L. J. Callan (NRC)
W. D. Johnson (NRC)
J. F. Ringwald (NRC)
J. C. Stone (NRC)
9511210205 951117
PDR ADOCK 05000482
& FPDR

-
‘

Q
= Pr¥Bon 411 / Burlington, KS 66839 / Phone (316) 364-8831
An Equal Opportunity Employer MFHCVET

P(Lf‘J(r{ '



